From: Debra Birch

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 8:55 AM

To: pittwater@parliament.nsw.gov.au; Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: DA for 351 Barrenjoey Road

Categories: DA2020/1756

To whom it may concern

It is with great sadness that | walked around Newport to Robertson
Road yesterday and felt the reality that we are now at imminent risk of
losing such a precious community space and gathering place to an
insensitive development. The whole streetscape of Robertson Road,
with small cafes and boutiques will be lost when there is an entrance
to apartments for underground parking as well as the fact that all the
newer developments in Newport Main street are extremely
unattractive with concrete fronts and no aesthetics to

recommend them. | fear we are facing more of the same and despite
all the input from our community and so called ' consultation' we have
no voice and have been ignored. Such an opportunity will be lost to
improve our village and not destroy it. Please reconsider.

Yours sincerely
Debra Birch

Resident



